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27th November 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 

Kingfishers and Woodpeckers Christmas Jumper Day  
 
 

On Thursday 10th December we would like your child(ren) to come into school wearing a 
Christmas jumper or other festive top. This may seem a bit early, but during that day we will 

be filming your child singing as part of our festive celebrations; since we cannot invite you all 
in to school to see your child perform we thought we’d send the performance to you! 

 

Please note that we will be recording Owls and Swans on Wednesday, and Kingfishers and 
Woodpeckers on Thursday.  

 
On their day, each year group will be invited to the hall to perform, but because singing is 

currently a restricted activity in schools we will be following all the latest government advice 

about social distancing and ventilation to keep everyone safe.  
 

We are looking forward to seeing your child’s festive top, but please ensure that the rest of 
their clothes are their usual uniform and that they have a normal school white top. Despite 

having windows and doors open it does still get a bit warm.  
 

We hope to be able to send you the finished recording before the end of term.  

 
 

Yours sincerely,  
Jonathan Abbott  

Music Teacher 

http://www.stratfordstmaryprimary.co.uk/

